

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

EYES OPEN – UNIT 1.3

Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: Using the Future Continuous to fill in the blanks.

1. I _____ (make) breakfast when she comes.
2. She _____ (meet) us tonight.
3. Anna _____ (stay) here till Friday,
4. Susan _____ (wait) for the bus for fifteen minutes.
5. When you come in the morning, we _____ (play) volleyball.
6. While I am watching the film, Mai _____ (prepare) lunch.
7. I think it _____ (rain) by the time we go out.
8. After two hours, I still _____ (complete) my homework.
9. At this time tomorrow, I _____ (relax) at home.
10. We _____ (see) our mentors at the meeting next month.

Task 2: Read the conversation and answer the question.**Charities**

Charities are organizations which collect money for people who need help. Oxfam is a charity that helps people all over the world. It started in Oxford in 1942 with another name. Then the name soon became Oxfam. Today, Oxfam works in more than 70 countries around the world to make people's lives better. It helps people who are poor, hungry or in trouble. Oxfam sends helpers to different countries to work with local people and to solve their problems. They train health workers, build schools, provide food and places to stay in. Oxfam also helps people in natural disasters like floods and hurricanes. Oxfam also has lots of shops all over the world. They sell second hand clothes, shoes, jewellery, toys, books, old furniture and so on. The volunteers work in these shops. The items sold in these shops come from the volunteer people too. They bring the things that they don't need and donate them for free. Oxfam sells these things in its shops and uses the money for people who need help.

Answer the following questions using short answers.

1. What does a charity mean?

_____.

2. What does Oxfam do?

_____.

3. How many countries does Oxfam work in??

_____.

4. Does Oxfam have shops?

_____.

5. What do they sell in their shops?

_____.

Task 3: Listen to some information about museum and write the correct answer.

THE REDFERN MUSEUM

Open: Monday to Thursday

You can see:

Downstairs

21

old

Upstairs: pictures by

22

artists

Concerts during month of:

23

Student ticket:

24

£

Telephone number:

25

Task 4 :You are planning a party. Write an email to your English friend Malcolm. In your email:

- Tell Malcolm about your party
- Ask if Malcolm wants to come
- Suggest what Malcolm should bring

Write 25 words or more.